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There are many questions regarding last night’s unfortunate accident. I can only hope the

coming investigation gives us some answers as to why we have another fatal accident, its

deadliest to date, on the Metro North line. In the meantime, my thoughts are with the

victim’s families. It truly is a tragic and senseless loss.


